
From: Paul Sawyer <paul.m.sawyer@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 5:39 PM 
To: Prince, Jane (CI-StPaul) <Jane.Prince@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Betsy MV <betsy@southeastside.org>; Laurie A. Siever <las@sppa.com> 
Subject: Fwd: December 15, 2021 St. Paul City Council Meeting Agenda 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
Councilmember Prince,  
 
SECO would like to reiterate our opposition to this sign variance.  The note we sent to the BZA is 
included in the Legistar item. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
Paul 
 
Paul Sawyer 
Chair, SECO Land Use Committee 
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